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Parlier Branch Library Close for Maintenance Repairs 

The Parlier Branch Library, located at 1130 E. Parlier Ave, Parlier will be closed for 
maintenance repair starting on Tuesday, February 18th until Wednesday February 26th.  
The Library will re-open on Thursday, February 27th.  For Library services during this 
closure, please visit the Sanger Branch Library at 1812 Seventh Street, Sanger. 
 
The closure of the Parlier Branch Library has no effect on holds or materials due.  No 
fines or late fees will be charged due to the closure.  During this closure, all other 
branches in the County of Fresno will remain open on a regular basis. 
 
The Fresno County Public Library would like to apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause and thank you for your patience and understanding as we work to make our 
libraries safe and welcoming for all of our customers.      
 
For more information about this closure, Library programs, services, and specific branch 
hours and locations, please go to www.fresnolibrary.org or call the Library at (559) 600 
– READ (7323). 
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